
 
 

 

 

Disclosure notice:  
Monday 17 September 
 

Transpower Chief Financial Officer resignation  
 

Transpower New Zealand Limited’s Chief Financial Officer, Alex Ball, has today announced his 
resignation. Alex has accepted a permanent CFO role in a technology company based in 
Auckland. 
 
Alex Ball’s resignation is effective Monday 17 December, and Transpower will commence the 
recruitment of a new CFO in due course. 
 
For enquires please contact: Corporate Communications Manager Kerri Osborne on 04 590 
7479 or 021 195 8613. 
   
    
 


